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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE
October 14th, 2012

Dear Dr DEAK Gyorgy
Ministry of Environment and Forests

National Institute for Research and Development in Environmental Protection

It is my great honor to accept your invitation to be an honorary member of the National
Institute for Research and Development in Environmental Protection's Scientific
Council.

I hope that I could contribute to development of mutual cooperation between Romania
and Japan through this opportunity.

Professor Shinichi Akutagawa, Ph.D.

Department of Civil Engineering, Graduate School of Engineering
Kobe University

Rokkodai 1-1, Nada, Kobe, 657-8501, Japan

Phone (Office) 078 803 6015
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